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gn One Upper Pond Road
GPU Nuclear Corporation

>'

E Parsippany, New Jersey 070544
201-316-7000
TELEX 136-482
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

July 23,1989
C311-89-2079
4410-89-L-0075
C301-89-2013

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn , Document Control Desk

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (THI-1)
Docket No. 50-289, OL No. DPR-50

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 2 (TMI-2)
Docket No. 50-320, OL No. DPR-73

Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station (OCNGS)
Docket No. 50-219, OL No. DPR-16

Saxton Nuclear Facility
Docket No. 50-146, OL No. DPR-4

Notification of Employees' Potential Fafety Issues

By letter of April 27 ,1989, the Executive Director for Operations advised
licensees to examine certain current and previous agreements to assure that
such agreements do not cantain clauses which restrict current and/or former
employees (or their respective legal counsel) from prcviding information about
potential safety issues to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

GPU Nuclear has completed its examination and found no such restrictive
clauses. However, it did identify two employment settlement agreements with
two individuals in which the language used to eliminate the potential for
further monetary claims might be misconstrued to restrict the individual's
ability to raise potential safety icoues with the NRC. GPU Nuclear has elected
to mail to both of these individuals' last known addresses a letter, in

substantially the form attached, advising them to disregard that language so
far as they would consider it as restricting their abi)1.ty to raise potential
safety issues to the NRC.

Very truly yours,

8908010233 890721 - .h
PDR ADOCK 05000146
P PDC Philip R Clark

President

PRC/DJD/lml
Attachment
(cc's on next page)
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cc: A. Adams (USNRC)
E.-Colline (USNRC, OC)
'A. Dromerick (USNRC)
R. Hernan (USNRC) j

M. T. Masnick (USNRC) {
ti. Russell (USNRC, Region I) !

J. Stolz (USNRC) {
F. Young (USNRC, TMI-1)
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DRAFT
June 26, 1989

Personal and Confidential

Dear :

This letter is-in reference to the settlement agreement you

entered into with GPU Nuclear on As a.

result of a concern raised by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission

(see the attached letter from the NRC dated April 27, 1989) in

connection with such agreements, GPU Nuclear wants to ensure that

you understand that the agreement in no way restricts your ability

to raiae possible safety issues with the NRC. You and your legal

counsel may raise safety issues with the NRC and may freely go to

the NRC at"any time without fear of any form of retribution by GPU

Nuclear.

Very truly yours, !

F. F. Manganaro
Vice President Administration
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